Russell E. Ward

From: Cecil H. McManus

Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 9:22 AM
To: Erin M. Eaton

Cc: Russell E. Ward

Subject: RE: AAC Meeting 23 March

Good morning Erin,

After the meeting with the IE Committee on Friday, it was determined that we need
more time to work with departments to improve the General Education Report. The
General Education Evaluation Report should not be on your agenda for the end of March
meeting. If you could state for the minutes of that meeting that we are still working on
enhancing the report, that would be most helpful. Our goal is to provide a revised
report to your committee in April.

Cecil

Cecil H. McManus, PhD.

Francis Marion University
Director of Institutional Effectiveness
P.O. Box 100547

Florence, SC 29502-0547
CMcManus@fmarion.edu
(843) 661-1559

(843) 661-1202 fax

From: Erin M. Eaton
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:50 AM
To: Cecil H. McManus

Subject: RE: AAC Meeting 23 March

Cecil,
Great! Thanks so much.
Erin




From: Cecil H. McManus

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:40 AM
To: Erin M. Eaton

Subject: RE: AAC Meeting 23 March

Hi Erin,

Rusty and I have met with several departments and will be meeting with the IE
Committee at 1:00 PM today. I can provide you with a progress report after that
meeting.

Cecil

Cecil H. McManus, PhD.

Francis Marion University
Director of Institutional Effectiveness
P.O. Box 100547

Florence, SC 29502-0547
CMcManus@fmarion.edu
(843) 661-1559

(843) 661-1202 fax

From: Erin M. Eaton

Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 10:01 AM
To: Cecil H. McManus

Subject: AAC Meeting 23 March

Hi Cecil,

I am putting together the agenda for the AAC meeting at the end of March. I haven't heard anything from the IE
committee regarding the Gen Ed report. Any news? ,

Best,

Erin



